
 Malta Mustangs May Meeting 2023 

 On Thursday, May 11th, the Malta Mustangs held their monthly 
 meeting at Malta United Methodist Church. We received 
 correspondence from the village of Malta, a thank-you for cleaning the 
 empty lots and ponds, which was our first act of community service. 
 We also received thanks from the Garden Club for the mulch 
 spreading, our second act of community service. Our club balance is 
 $1,547.99. It was decided that our short June meeting will be held at 
 the bee farm of Tim Benedict, who will tell us all about his bees. 
 Members were encouraged to get tickets for the  4-H Foundation Pork 
 Chop Drive- Thru, available at the Farm Bureau. The club that 
 manages to sell the most tickets will get a campsite at Jonamac 
 Orchard for a night. 
 12 members and 3 leaders were present at the meeting. 

 By Shelby Johnsen 


